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It is my honor to participate in this study tour and this four�day experiential learning activity 

turned out to be a fruitful journey to me so I am very grateful to have this opportunity to be 

one of the team members. It is also my first time to visit South China University of 

Technology (SCUT) in Guangzhou. Not only it is a golden opportunity to interact and 

exchange knowledge with our counterparts in SCUT, but also a treasurable time to learn 

about construction industry and technology in the Mainland China. In addition, we also paid 

a visit to Humen Second Bridge which is still under construction. It is a 12.891 km, 

remarkable bridge connecting Guangzhou and Dongguan in China. It is observed that bridge 

building technology and planning strategy are improving rapidly such that the highest 

possible safety standard can be achieved. Many practical safety procedures wee also 

introduced in the site such that I could have a wider picture of this industry. 


